
Telephone Company o f  Central Flor ida,  Inc.  

July 16, 1999 

Mrs. Blanca Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Psc 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Florida PSC Docket # 98-1052-TP; Telephone C mpany of Central Florida, Inc. 

Dear Mrs. Bayo: 

We advise the Commission that the Telephone C o m p y  of Central Florida, Inc. (TCCF), and BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc. have reached an accord and settled all issues pending between the parties, 
including those raised by TCCF in Docket #98-1052-lT. As such, TCCF wishes to withdraw its pleadings 
in the above named Docket. 

It is TCCF’s intent to join with BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. in requesting the Commission’s Order 
of May 20, 1999 be vacated upon the Bankruptcy Court’s approval of the settlement. 

Elder ‘‘e 
President 

cc: Catherine Bedell 
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3599 W. Lake Mary Blvd. Suite E. Lake Mary, Florida 32746 


